
From: Alan Moodie < > 

Date: Mon, Aug 12, 2024, 10:13 a.m. 

Subject: Re: Application PLRZ20240003 

To: < > 

 

Dear Galiano LTC /Islandstrust,  

 

I'm writing this letter of support for the rezoning request as per. App. PLRZ20240003. 

 

As a long time resident of Galiano Island and independent business person, I favor the 

farming/value added local cottage industry aspects of this application and the ancillary business 

services delineated in this application.  

 

I'm confident that any concerns regarding water usage can be mitigated with an objective 

evidence based scientific hydrologic survey. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Alan " Sandy " Moodie  

 


